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USING THE CHART AND PACK





This resource has been devised to help churches to focus on ways in which they welcome children and young people and to give suggestions for further action.





The material has already proved useful to a variety of groups:


Clergy Teams and Parochial & District Church Councils,


Volunteers working with children & young people,


Specially convened church focus groups.





Each church is different and some aspects of the pack will be more pertinent than others. Whoever leads the exercise would do well to read through the whole pack and familiarize themselves with each of the points covered.





The Chart offers an overview of key elements that go to 


help make children and young people welcome in the church.  





Each Sheet of accompanying notes & questions relate to each box on the 


Chart to stimulate discussion and explore each particular aspect further.





You may quickly identify boxes that require more attention than others. Your working group might benefit from sub-dividing and, with copies of the relevant notes, focus on just one box on the chart before reporting back to the whole group. 


Cross-over between the subjects is to be expected and simply illustrates how every aspect of welcoming children and young people is inter-linked.





There may also be at least one other aspect specific to your church that is not on the chart. Provision and suggestions for this area of the discussion is made in the notes accompanying Box 12. 





Nobody knows everything. Working as a group should help reveal a variety of perceptions, knowledge and experience. It is likely that further actions or research will be identified and a careful note should be made of what this is and who is responsible for undertaking it.





Discovering what your church already covers and is good at can be very encouraging and motivating, but welcoming children & young people is never a one-off undertaking.





We would encourage churches to make a point of regularly reviewing their work with children & young people, perhaps inserting it as an annual agenda item for the District or Parochial Church Council.
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For assistance please contact the team:	Lizzie Whitbread: lizzie.whitbread@salisbury.anglican.org  


Barbara Meardon: barbara.meardon@salisbury.anglican.org





www.salisbury.anglican.org/parishes/cypfp











